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Murphy, Patrick
e e e e e

From: McKenzie, William <WilliamMcKenzie@flhsmv.gov>
Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 1:57 AM

To: Murphy, Patrick

Subject: RE: Deland Intoxilyzer 003410

Well  can not say as that | hav
second time. | wa
at this time. Hopefully it will

Troopet '&-’ﬁ;’éés'c;:;‘ 5. McKenzie
F!or.fics Highway Patrol

Wilhdm Mc Keruieg fih SIMV.EOV
www flhsmv.gov/thp

From: Murphy, Patrick [/ 110 ¢ lurphy@tdle state fl us)
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 7:21 AM

To: McKenzie, William < /1111 @fihsmv.gov>
Subject: RE: Deland Intoxilyzer 003410

Should have said. send the tubing if you can spare it

Pat Murphy
FDLE ATP

-------- Original message --------

From: "McKenzie, William" <'" mMehenzie@ Bhsmy,gov>
Date: 03/31/2017 4:22 AM ((JM [ 03 (JU)

To: "Murphy, Patrick" <Patrick Murphviiidic state. L us>

Cc: "Carpenter, Rodger" <RodgerCarpenteris (1hsmiv.eov>
Subject: Deland Intoxilyzer 00)41()

I am sure you will remember this instrument. This was the one | had shipped to you 2 months ago because it was
reading low on the .20 solution. | know it tested fine for you and it did as well for me the next inspection. | tried to do
my March inspection and ran into the same issue again. It read .174 and .177. To rule out a simulator issue | swapped it
out with the one | was using for the .08 solution. | gave it time to warm up again and it read even lower at .168 and .168.
The .08 solution was in range before and after the swaps at .076 and .077 / .079 and .079. So | feel confident it is not a
simulator issue. As a side note the .05 solution read within an acceptable range as well during the stability tests.




S0 ~003ip
I'am taking it out of service because it will not pass the monthly inspection. How do you want to handle this? Ship it back
to you again? Please advise, thanks!

My cell 352-255-7197

Trooper William S. McKenzie

Florida Highway Patrol

133 S. Semoran Blvd, Suite A
Orlando, Florida 32807
Office: 407-737-2300

Fax: 407-737-2373
WilliamMcKenzie @fihsmy.gov
www.flhsmv.gov/fhp




